
Vance County announces its intent to secure the services of a competent, qualified architectural and 
engineering firm to design and construct a new Vance County Detention Center and Renovation 
of the Existing Detention Facility.    
 
Project Overview 

New Detention Center: The project will involve the design and construction of a new, state-of-
the-art facility that meets all local, state, and federal requirements and standards for security, 
efficiency, and sustainability. 
Renovation of Existing Facility: The existing detention structure will be renovated to bring into 
compliance, deficiencies that the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services has 
identified. 
 
The Request for Competence and Qualifications can be obtained by contacting Jeremy Jones, 
Assistant County Manager, at jjones@vancecounty.org.  
 
Interested firms are encouraged to submit their qualifications by 3:00 p.m., March 14, 2025, to  
 
Vance County  
Attn: C. Renee Perry, County Manager 
122 Young St. Suite B, Henderson, NC 27536 
 
Small, female-owned, and minority firms are encouraged to submit their qualifications. Vance 
County is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. 
 


